
Chas Traficante  

I am writing concerning the abuse taking place at the Whiting Forensics Division at Connecticut Valley 

Hospital. My own family has witnessed the  abuse our Grandmother was subjected to years ago.  We 

should have zero tolerance for this kind of treatment the defenseless receive. 

I do not think thes kinds of facilities should receive funding by tax payers or grants. I will stand behind 

any movement to accomplish 


